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Data Protection Statement 

  

 

 

As a congregation we the Sisters of St. John of God, value and respect the rights and privacy 

of every individual in accordance with Data Protection. 

 

Our Policies and Procedures regarding Data Protection are in line with the relevant guidelines 

and legislation in each civil jurisdiction in which our sisters, their colleagues, employees and 

volunteers are engaged in ministry.  We fully comply and cooperate with civil law in each 

jurisdiction where we work and with Cannon Law. 
 

 


